
 

 

V LATIN AMERICAN CONFERENCE ON STATISTICAL COMPUTING  

Call for Proposals for a Host 

 
 

The Latin American Regional Section (LARS) of the International Association for Statistical 

Computing (IASC) invites Universities and Research Centers to participate as Host of the V 

Latin American Conference on Statistical Computing (LACSC), to be held on the first semester 

of 2020.  

LACSC is the official conference of LARS-IASC, and its main purpose is to foster the progress 

of the theory, methods and practice of statistical computing in Latin America through 

international contact among statisticians and computer scientists, as well as external 

organizations, institutions and government. In 2019, we will have the 4th edition of LACSC in 

Guayaquil, Ecuador, following its previous yearly editions since 2016 in Gramado (Brazil), 

Valparaíso (Chile) and San José (Costa Rica). 

The selected organization to host the V LACSC will have the opportunity of sharing with 

students and members of its community the experience of attracting the best researchers as 

well as to promote new theoretical and practical discoveries in the area of Statistical 

Computing.  

For a proposal to be acceptable, it is required that the proposed host institution be the 

affiliation of an active member of LARS-IASC at the time of submitting the proposal. The 

institution will be chosen considering the facilities in logistics, access, lodging and available 

infrastructure. In addition, other benefits that the institution is able to provide (student aid, 

internal support, external financing, etc.) will be considered as advantages. The interested 

LARS-IASC member/organization may submit a self-nomination document addressed to the 

Chairperson of LARS-IASC describing the main considerations. The document must be sent 

electronically to one of the emails alba.martinez.ruiz@gmail.com or davidm@itam.mx. The 

proposals that are received before May 20th, will have the opportunity to be considered at the 

Board of Directors meeting to be held during the IV LACSC in Guayaquil, from May 28 to 30, 

2019.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David F. Muñoz  
Chairperson LARS-IASC 


